
VOG Directory 
  
For some time owners have been expressing their desire for a published, updated master 
resident directory intended for and exclusive use by only community owners.  Our last update to 
the directory was in circa 2016 / 2017. 
  
The VOG BOD elects not to interfere with individual owner wishes when it comes to publishing 
an updated directory containing their information but does caution all owners that permission 
must be individually granted to participate in the directory.  This is not an attempt to create more 
bureaucracy to what seems to be a simple community tool.  It is, however, a specific filter to 
insure it is done with discreet owner approval in order to mitigate risk for all owner participants, 
the Social Committee Chair and the HOA BOD’s.  This same owner permission practice is 
currently underway for owners wishing to receive e-blast messages distributed only by 
Campbell Property Mgt. on behalf the VOG BOD along with simultaneous posting to the VOG 
website by our Web Master. 
  
Specific owner information in one place presents risk at multiple levels for all those choosing to 
participate in addition to the VOG HOA as an endorser; i.e. e-mail spam, USPS advertising mail, 
scams and potentially identity theft.  We can all safely say that the 2022 world is far different 
than the world of the last publishing date.  Therefore, before collection / publishing the owner 
profile, we request owner permission to confirm individual participation by either granting or not 
granting permission to release their information, in writing sent to Social Committee Chair 
Darlene Price (thedoll143@aol.com) with RESIDENT DIRECTORY in the subject line.  The 
default position of this owner directory will be if there is no documented / received response by 
the owner(s) to the Social Committee Chair on or before the deadline owner(s) indicates an 
election NOT to participate.  The implication for this approach is if you want to have your 
information published then you need to declare such. 
  
The targeted completion date to receive all owner permitted information is 4/15/2022 to the e-
mail address above with DIRECTORY in the subject line.  Only requests received by that date 
will be included in the published directory and the directory will be the sole responsibility of the 
participants and not the HOA.  
  
This notice will be posted to the pool, the VOG website and include distribution to the authorized 
e-blast distribution list maintained by Campbell.  Further communications after 4/15/2022 should 
exclusively be between owner(s) and the Social Committee Chair.    
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